
From: dennis@nslgames.com <dennis@nslgames.com> 
To: dennis@nslgames.comdennis@nslgames.com

Date: 1/25/2015 7:46:20 PM 
Subject: NSL Registration and Facebook

Friends of NSL Wii Bowling - Registration for the 2015 Regional Senior Wii Bowling Championships ends in two weeks. 
Final day to register your community will be Tues, Feb 10. Register at www.nslgames.com .

Secondarily, please join us by 'Liking' us on facebook and using the NSL Facebook page to talk about your Wii Bowling 
programs. We will be using Facebook more extensively this season and reporting our weekly highlights on the NSL
Facebook page. Please ask your Wii bowlers to join us on Facebook as well   go to the NSL website www.nslgames.
com and click on Facebook in the upper right hand corner.

Follow the NSL action on facebook. Wii HAVE A GOOD THING BOWLING ON!!

Thanks for your support. Dennis

Dennis Berkholtz
National Senior League (NSL) 
32 Fisherman's Cove Rd 
Ponte Vedra, FL 32082 
435 714 9491
dennis@nslgames.com
www.nslgames.com
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